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The Secretariat of the United Nations presents its compliments to the Permanent 
Representatives and Observers to the United Nations and wishes to convey the following:

The restrictive measures contained in paragraphs 3, 4 and 6 (c) and (d) of Annex B to 
resolution 2231 (2015) applied until the date eight years after Adoption Day of the Joint 
Comprehensive Plan of Action. Adoption Day occurred on 18 October 2015.

As a consequence, in connection with paragraphs 6 (c) and (d), the Secretariat has 
removed on 19 October 2023 from the Security Council website the list of 23 individuals and 
61 entities subject to the aforementioned restrictive measures. Corresponding changes have also 
been made to the United Nations Security Council Consolidated List. The updated version of the 
Consolidated List is accessible at the following URL: 
https://www.un.org/securitycouncil/content/un-sc-consolidated-list.

The Secretariat of the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the 
Permanent Representatives and Observers to the United Nations the assurances of its highest 
consideration.
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